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Photos of the Month
Carpentry can be a fun and exciting profession to get involved in, however it does not come without risk. We 
recognize our team members who perform their jobs in a safe and professional manner with yearly safety 
rewards and bonuses. Here are a few tips that we believe help keep carpenters safe in the �eld.

Wear your PPE. The longer you work as a carpenter the more likely you are to overlook this small, yet essential 
step. Wearing the appropriate PPE can protect your eyes from sawdust and other foreign objects. It can protect 
your head from small falling objects and protect you from falls that could be life changing, or even fatal. 

Keep your tools in working order. This doesn’t mean charging batteries and physically ensuring they work. This 
means take the time to switch out blades when they need to be switched. If cords become frayed either change 
the cord or purchase a new power tool. Maintain your tools because a tool that works properly is signi�cantly 
safer than one that does not. 

Our last tip is to maintain a high level of focus on the job. Most accidents on construction sites happen when a 
crew member has lost focus. There are many things that can impact your focus, such as: relationships, family life, 
health issues, etc. As hard as it may be, for your safety and your fellow team members' safety, it is imperative to 
leave those distractions at the gate entrance. If you need to talk with someone, do that, it is better to do that 
than bottle up and potentially cause an accident.



Accident Free:
One Year

We would like to thank Javi for one
year of accident free work with
Schiro Construction, Inc. We 

enjoy the opportunity to work with
Javi. He works hard every day and 

is constantly learning so he can 
become a better carpenter. Check out 
some photos of Javi from his one year 

accident free celebration.


